
May 7, 2020 
 
To: Currently enrolled students in the Junior and Senior Divisions of the College of Arts 
and Sciences and in the Graduate School of Arts and Sciences 
 
From April 13, the status of the Komaba Campus regarding novel coronavirus infections 
has been raised to ”Stage Red B”. In response to the extension of the state of emergency 
by the Japanese government on May 4, we decided to keep the “Stage Red B” restrictions 
on campus activities. We will continue to keep a close watch on the Japanese government 
operations and Utokyo headquarters movement in order to decide timing for restriction 
alleviation. Please confirm the Komaba Campus Activity Restrictions Index for 
Preventing the Spread of Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19) again and strictly follow 
these measures for protecting the health and safety of the members of the Komaba 
Campus community and the larger society. 
 
Thank you very much for your cooperation. 
 

Kunihiro Ohta 
Dean of the College of Arts and Sciences 

Dean of the Graduate School of Arts and Sciences 
 


